
Prom Walk-In Information
April 20th, 2024 from 7:00-9:00 pm

Dance Held 9:00 pm-11:00 pm

We are excited that our Junior and Senior prom is coming up! This year we have the honor to host
Prom 2024 at The BottleHouse! This will be Saturday, April 20th. Walk-in is from 7-9pm and the
dance begins right after until 11pm! Below you will find a directional map and information regarding
walk-in and where students will enter into the venue.

Students and anyone aiding in the driving of vehicles will travel North on Locust and turn
right at 5th St. You will then turn left and drive North on Walnut at 5th St. to get in line.
Students and/or their drivers will stop at the corner of 2nd and Walnut where students will
get out of their vehicles and proceed to walk into the venue. Drivers or valet will continue
driving north on Walnut and turn left or right onto 1st Street. Valet drivers will park cars in
The Bottlehouse parking lot. We would like to reserve this parking lot for students attending
only! There is parking for both citizens and parents at Legacy Square or any nearby parking
spots on side streets.

We are welcoming many to watch both in person and live on Facebook! Spectators will be
allowed off to the side and across the street. You will have to bring your own form of seating
if you are wanting to watch the walk-in. We will also have the walk-in streaming on Facebook
Live through Ottawa High School for those who want to watch from afar!

Please email Taylor Seurer at seurert@usd290.org or Ryan Gutierrez at
gutierrezm@usd290.org for further questions.
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